
 

 

 

City of Evanston 

Evanston Service Center Fuel Island Replacement Project 
May 17, 2024 

Project Description 
Beginning in early June, the City of Evanston will reconstruct an existing fuel station at the Evanston 
Service Center located at 2020 Asbury Avenue. During construction, the Service Center’s Simpson 
Street access drive will be closed to all traffic to accommodate the contractor’s operations. All Service 
Center traffic must use access points on Leon Place to enter and exit the facility. For Fleet related items, 
Fleet staff will reach out to each department individually to schedule vehicle service drop offs.  A diagram 
illustrating the construction work area (shown in red) and driveway closure is below. 
 

 
 
Project Schedule 
This project is anticipated to begin the week of JUNE 10th and be completed by the end of August 
2024. 
 
Contractor 
The project’s general contractor is Stenstrom Petroleum Service Group, 2422 Center Street, Rockford, 
Illinois 61108 
 
Project Monitoring 
The project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  If you have questions or 
concerns, please contact Stefanie Levine, Senior Project Manager at 3-1-1 or 847-448-4311. 


